
10/13/2021	
	
Minutes	of	the	Year	End	Meeting	of	the	Charlie	Vettiner	Women’s	Golf	League	
	
President	Joan	Burk	called	the	meeting	to	order.	
	
A	printed	copy	of	the	Treasurers	Report	was	at	each	table	for	
all	members	to	review.	
	
The	treasurers	Report	was	accepted	with	a	motion	made	by	
Liz	Catlett	and	Seconded	by	Chris	Davidson.		It	was	approved	by	
Consensus.		None	opposed.	
	
President	Joan	announced	that	Officers	for	the	next	year	would		
need	to	be	elected	before	we	gave	out	the	Year	End	Awards.	
	
The	following	members	were	elected	(VOLUNTOLD):	
	
Toni	Coleman	–	President	
Elaine	Hartmann	–	Vice	President	
Secretary	–	Barb	Dames	
Treasurer	–	Bette	Niemi	
	
The	Secretary	position	was	revised	to	update	our	website	
and	e-mails	only,	not	including	taking	minutes	at	meetings.	
We	will	ask	for	a	volunteer	at	meetings	to	take	notes.	
	
Secretary	Barb,	said	she	would	not	be	back	in	town	until	after	April	8th	2022	FYI.	
	
Awards	were	given	out	for	Club	Championship,	Match	Play	tournament,	Ringer	
Cards,	Birdies	and	Chip-Ins		
	
A	gift	was	given	to	the	President	and	VP	for	their	service	over	the	last	two	years	and	
Patrick	Vadden	for	taking	such	good	care	of	us.	
	
We	had	a	50/50	split	the	pot	for	a	fundraiser	for	the	League.	
Bette	Nieme	won.	
	
Elaine	Hartmann	announced	that	Vettiner	won	overall	in	InterClub	for	2021	and	
Retains	the	Trophy!	
	
Meeting	was	adjourned.	
Respectfully	submitted,	
	
Sherry	Hoke	
CV	Ladies	League	Secretary	2020-2021	



	


